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Wellington Region CDEM Group Submission on the Proposed National Civil 
Defence Emergency Management Plan 

 
The submission lodged on the Proposed National CDEM Plan was tabled. 
 
John Norton, Director of the Ministry of Civil Defence and Emergency Management, was invited to 
speak to the meeting about the Proposed Plan and the Group’s submission. 

 
In essence, he acknowledged that there were problems with the Proposed Plan, but that there had been 
extensive editing.   However, he did not agree with the Group’s conclusion that the proposed Plan was 
flawed. 

 
Resolved  
 
That the CDEM Group: 
 
(1) Receive the report. 
 
(2) Endorse the Wellington Region CDEM Group’s submission on the Proposed 

National Civil Defence Emergency Management Plan. 
 
 
 


